IMMIGRATION

NEW ZEeALAND

05 February 2019

Rutvick
fyi-request-9479-2ficfcA0@requests.fyl.org.nz

Ref: DOIA 1819-1121
Dear Rutvick,

I refer to your official information request, which was received by the Ministry of Business,
Innovation & Employment on 30 January 2019. You requested, under the Official Information Act
1982, the following information:

i would like to have the information of number of resident visas got approved to the store
managers from Subway Sandwich stores and in last one year from January 2018 to December
2018 who opplied under Skifled employment category of Retail Manager(142111).

Our response
Between January 2018 and December 2018, there were no resident visas approved for the
occupation Retail Manager (142111) at Subway stores.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request or this response, please contact Fraser Stretton at
fraser. stretton{@mbie.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
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Karen Bishop L

Assistant General Manager — Visa Services
Immigration New Zealand

Ministry of Business, Innovation and Employment
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